
        

 

 

LATE PASSES : Every student that arrives after 9.00am MUST  sign in and 

collect a late pass from the office  
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DIARY  DATE S 
Students may arrive at school at 8.30am. Earlier arrivals 

will be taken to the Breakfast Club, fees apply. 
 School Banking every Tuesday 

Wednesday 
26th- 
Friday 28th 
April  

Level 5/6 Melbourne City Camp 

Monday 1st 
May 

Grade 5 ï FGSC Discovery Day 8.55am  

Wednesday 3rd 
May 

Level 1 & 2 Puppet Play (small gym) 

Friday 5th May Level 1 & 2 Puppet Play (small gym) 

Monday 8th 
May 

Prep Myuna Farm excursion 

Wednesday 
10th May 

School Banking representative in 
courtyard at 2.30pm 

Tuesday 16th 
May 

CURRICULUM DAY- No students 
required at school 

mailto:fountain.gate.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


        

Principalõs Comments 

 

Encouraging a Growth  Mindset in your child  

A growth mindset is the belief that intelligence and ósmartnessô can also be learned and that 

the brain grows from experience and effort.  The opposite, a fixed mindset, is the idea that you 

are smart, or you are not. For example, in maths, that translates into ñsome people are good at 

maths, and some are not.ò Did you know that praising efforts rather than intelligence or results 

affect your childôs ability to keep trying in challenges? The goal is to have children thrive on 

challenges and see failures, not as a sign of low intelligence, but as a learning 

opportunity.  Brain research tells us that making mistakes actually wires more connections into 

the brain! When a person has a growth mindset, they accept challenges, see their efforts as 

worthwhile, and are open to learning from mistakes. Students with a growth mindset achieve 

at higher levels than those with fixed mindsets. How can you help? Some simple ways: 

¶ Adding ñyetò when they claim they are ñnot good at thisò (Respond: ñYou are not good at this 

yet.ò) 

¶ Ask questions that focus on their effort and choices and get them to reflect on the satisfaction 

of that effort (e.g. What did you try hard at today? What did you do to keep trying? Did you 

make any mistakes that you learned from?) 

Model this yourself as you share about your day 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jenny Duggan  



        

 

Athletics Age Group Champions  

 

Congratulations to the following age group champions from our house athletics day:  

 

12 y.o. boys -  Eltaf Musawi  

12 y.o. girls -  Ataylia Melkic  

11 y.o. boys -  Nicholas Allsop  

11 y.o. girls -  Grace Ioelu  

10 y.o. boys -  Moko Ruaporo  

10 y.o. girls -  Rhyan Warren  

 

Good luck representing our school at the district athletics carnival in August!  

 

Jarrod Parsons 
Physical Education 

 

  



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

1H: Peaches: Concentrating and 
doing her best learning this week. 

Well done Peaches! 
2B: Whole Class: Making a great 

start to term 2! 
2C: Olly: Showing great 

commitment in all areas of his 
learning this week. Keep up the 

great work! 
2M: Ithrat: Thinking hard about 
άōƻǎǎȅ Ŝέ ǿƻǊŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŦƛƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƳ 
in lots of different texts during the 

week. Well done Ithrat! 
3C: Ron: Being a good role model 

to others by demonstrating 
excellent behaviour at school.  

Prep V: Deon: Writing a fantastic 

sentence about his holidays.  

Prep R: Flynn: Speaking clearly 

during class time. Congratulations 

Flynn and keep up the wonderful 

effort!  

1P: Subhaan: Working 

independently to make models of 

numbers. You are a star!  

1M: Mursal: Working well, drawing 

and writing during investigations. 

Well done!  

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT 
AWARDS  

3S: Rahila: Writing a fantastic reading 
ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ŦƻǊ ƘŜǊ ǘŜȄǘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ²ǊƛǘŜǊΩǎ 

Workshop. Well done! 
4D: Emileigh: Paying very close 

attention to words to determine what 
would make sense when completing a 

close activity.  
4D: Blade: Working towards projecting 

his voice when speaking! 

 



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT 
AWARDS  

 
4H: Jayden: Improving your 
reading focus, fluency and 

identifying the Main Idea of a 
text. It has been a joy to 

observe your resilience and 
passion. Well done! 

5S: Marwa: Selecting her own 
interesting topics for 
exposition writing.  

5S: Tristen: Confidently 
sharing his opinion of an 

exposition topic in the format 
of a debate with a classmate. 

4G: Dylan: Creating an 

amazing symmetry picture 

using 2D shapes. Keep up 

the great work! 

4W: Zoe: Making 

meaningful contributions to 

class discussions and 

always trying your best. 

Great work Zoe! 

 

5B: Josh: Starting the term with a 

positive attitude to do his best and 

respect others! Keep it up Josh! 

5H: Farhad: Your efforts in the maths 

this week, you have mastered being 

able to gather information when it is 

presented in a bar graph, well done and 

keep it up! 

6C: Abbas: Persisting with creating 

charts and graphs. Well done!  

6S: Roohbina: Her excellent understanding of column graphs during maths this 

week. Well done! 

5/6H: Jake: Writing a powerful snapshot, capturing the emotions of a soldier on 

the battlefield. 

6D: Taimata: Settling into a new school quickly. Well done! 



        

Our goal at Fountain Gate Primary School is to improve 

attendance up to 100 %! Help us reach our goal and 

encourage your child to come to school, and to talk to 

them about how important education is!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School participation is important as it maximises life opportunities . Daily 

school attendance is important for all children and young people  to succeed in 
education  and to ensure they donõt fall behind both socially  and developmentally . 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
However, we understand that there are some times when students need to miss 
school, such as when theyõre ill. Itõs vital that theyõre only away on the days 
they are genuinely sick , and setting good sleep patterns , eating well and 
exercising regularly  can make a big difference. It's vital that holidays are 
planned during school holidays where possible, and not during the term if it can be 
avoided.  

 

Well done to Grade 3S with a total of 95.9% 

attendance for this week! Fantastic effort! 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  



        

 

 

The Motherõs day stall is on: 
 
Friday the 12 th  of May from 9.00am ð 

1.30pm.  
 

 

If you would like to volunteer, please 
contact the school. Volunteers must have  

a Working with children Check.  
 

More information on gaining a working 
with children check is on the next page.  

 

  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjVxJbn-rHTAhUJybwKHbUtAA0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.crosscards.com/cards/holidays/mothers-day/&psig=AFQjCNF__-YNp4ymutNrNMuYUnoAswoVhg&ust=1492740722228816


        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
At Fountain Gate Primary School, we warmly welcome and 
encourage the support of parents and grandparents through 
reading, excursions and camp programs! If you volunteer on a 
regular basis, we require you to have a Working with Children 
Check e.g. weekly helper with classroom reading, sport programs, 
canteen, and supporting students on excursions. 
 

This check can be obtained from 
http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/ 

 
You only need to obtain a volunteer check and must list Fountain 
Gate Primary School as the place you will be volunteering as we 
receive a list of those checks. Once you have done this, we need 
you to present your card to the office so that your details can be 
checked against our register received from the Department of 
Justice.  
 
Please remember to sign in at the front office, where you will be 
issued with a lanyard.  
 
When you, or a family member come to the school for an event 
such as assembly you DO NOT need a Working with Children 
Check, as you are not directly working with children but are 
attending an event.  
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/home
http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/


        

  



        

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
If your child is absent for any reason, you can notify the 

school through TIQBIZ! 
 

Be notified of our news, messages, events and other 
communications! 

 
Simply download the tiqbiz app (FREE) to your phone or 

tablet following the instructions below. 
 
 

  
Step 1:  

Search tiqbiz in your app store. 

 

                                             
iPad &iPhone       Andriod                 Windows 

Step 2:  

Log in: Open tiqbiz and register/log in. 

Find: )ÎÓÉÄÅ ÔÈÅ ÍÅÎÕȟ ÃÌÉÃË ÏÎ Ȭ&ÉÎÄ Ǫ 4ÉÃËȭȢ 4ÙÐÅ ÏÕÒ ÎÁÍÅ ÉÎÔÏ ÔÈÅ 

search bar and select us from the results. 

Tick: Click the grey tick on the green boxes that apply to you. When 

the tick turns green, you are connected. 

Inbox: Click on the inbox icon. This is where you will receive our 

instant messages, newsletters, notices and calendar events. 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=biOWdD2G&id=4B70CC9ADF147037CCED785D0E0D17DEFBB3BC11&q=app+store&simid=608048769272778629&selectedIndex=2&adlt=strict
http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=BaHVrb3v&id=CF90D8D5F2A562813E2C383BEC29168D260C13C5&q=android+play+store&simid=607990593949009053&selectedIndex=2&adlt=strict
http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=r8/R9s%2bv&id=9A3153355A33889FD83D9C96333F9F5A0596038D&q=windows+8+app+store&simid=608025632287622945&selectedIndex=20&adlt=strict


        

Monday, Wednesday & Thursday mornings  
8.30am-8.45am 

 
Free for all students  

 
¶ Fruit Salad  
¶ Vita Brits  

¶ Baked Beans Jaffle  
¶ Mu esli 
¶ Porridge  

                                                          Cheerios  
     

Canteen Corner  

 
Please fill in your childõs lunch order prior 

to school, and placed in their classroom  

tub. The cost of a brown paper bag is 

10cents.  

 

Lunches: - 

Please remember to pack a healthy snack for recess and a lunch for 

your child  

 

 

Stickybeaks reusable lunch Wallets  
 

Now available for purchase at the canteen $7.00  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



        

       

 Sickbay & Welfare  

 

 
¶ Please make sure medical information is up to date for your child. If your 

child has recently been diagnosed with a medical issue such as asthma 

or an allergy please let us know ASAP  

 

¶ If your child is  absent for any sickness please contact the school the 

morning of so we can inform the teacher.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHANGE OF DETAILS 

Please make sure that any change  

of details  are given to the office.  

 

It is very difficult to contact parents,  

carers  or emergency numbers when  

the telephone numbers we have are  

disconnected . 

 
 

 

 

 
  



        

 

CSEF 
 

Camps, Sports and Excursion Fund 

 

To be eligible for Camps, sports and Excursion Fund payment: 

 

You will need to provide your current Healthcare / Pension card 
for the office to sight and photocopy- must be valid past 30th 

January 2017. 

 

Please collect your application form from the office. 

 

  

 

  



        

The Department of education & Fountain Gate Primary School does not endorse the products or services of 

any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education or Fountain Gate Primary 

School for accuracy of information contained in advertisement or claims made by them. 

 

 



        

 



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



        

  


